Steve Gaul

From: Jack Wergin [JWERGIN@gp.usbr.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2006 5:05 PM

To: ableed @dnr.ne.gov; sgaul@dnr.state.ne.us

Cc: Alice Johns; Gordon Aycock; James (Kip) Gjerde; Jill Manring; Michael Kube; Marvin Swanda;
Stephen Ronshaugen

Subject: Frenchman Valley - Updated Prob, Obj, Const., Oppor.

Attachments: FV-Prob-Obj-Const-Opp-091406.DOC
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FV-Prob-Obj-Const-

Opp-091406.D...
Ann, Steve,

Alice, Marv, Jill, and I and Kip Gjerde and Gordon Aycock of our Regional Office reviewed
the problems, objectives, constraints, and opportunities for the Frenchman Valley
Appraisal Study and I tried to capture all of the revisions/corrections. I may have
missed some of the discussion items but I believe I incorporated most of the recommended
changes. If you leave on the track changes it will be easier to see where the
revisions/changes were made.

I'm sorry I am getting this to you so late, but I talked with Steve and I thought you may
have a chance to discuss these changes while you are traveling to McCook tomorrow morning.

We will talk with you tomorrow.

Jack

DNR 011192



Steve Gaul

From: Jack Wergin [JWERGIN@gp.usbr.gov]
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Cc: « Alice Johns; Gordon Aycock; James (Kip) Gjerde; Jill Manring; Michael Kube; Marvin Swanda;
Stephen Ronshaugen

Subject: Frenchman Valley - Updated Prob, Obj, Const., Oppor.
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Ann, Steve,

Alice, Marv, Jill, and I and Kip Gjerde and Gordon Aycock of our Regional Office reviewed
the problems, objectives, constraints, and opportunities for the Frenchman Valley
Appraisal Study and I tried to capture all of the revisions/corrections. I may have
missed some of the discussion items but I believe I incorporated most of the recommended
changes. If you leave on the track changes it will be easier to see where the.
revisions/changes were made.

I'm sorry I am getting this to you so late, but I talked with Steve and I thought you may
have a chance to discuss these changes while you are traveling to McCook tomorrow morning.

We will talk with you tomorrow.

Jack

DNR 011193



